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PUBLIC EDUCATION AND INFORMATION SUBCOMMITTEE

An identical original of the attached letter was sent to each City Mayor, City Manager, and
City Recycling Coordinator.

If you have any questions, please call Ken Pellman at (626) 458-4094, Monday through
Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
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Attach.

cc: Each Member of the Los Angeles Cqunty Integrated
Waste Management Task Force

Each Member of the Public Education and Information Subcommittee
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On behalf of the Los Angeles County Solid Waste Management Committee/Integrated
Waste Managerrent Task Force (Task Force), I extend an invitation to your City to
participate in the Task Force's Public Education and Information Subcommittee.

Pursuant to Chapter 3.67 of the Los Angeles County Code and the California Integrated
Waste Management Act of 1989 (AS 939, as amended), the Task Force is responsible for
coordinating the development of all major solid waste planning documents prepared by the
County and the 88 cities in the County of Los Angeles. Consistent with these
responsibilities and to ensure a coordinated and cost-effective solid waste management
system, the Task Force addresses issues impacting the solid waste management system
on a Countywide basis. The Task Force membership includes representatives of the
League of California Cities-Los Angeles County Division, Los Angeles County Board of
Supervisors, City of Los Angeles, the waste management industry, environmental groups,
the public, and a number of other governmental agencies.

The Public Education and Information Subcommittee's goal is to enhance communication
and collaboration between the Task Force, the County, and Cities regarding solid waste
management issues. Accordingly, the Subcommittee publishes the Inside Solid Waste
quarterly newsletter which includes articles about current news and events, proposed
legislative bils and regulatory proposals impacting local jurisdictions, waste prevention and

. recycling tips, and successful waste diversion programs (the newsletter is available online
at ww.lacountyiswmtf.org). Currently, the Subcommittee consists of industry, the County,
and a number of cities and other stakeholders. To ensure a broad representation of cities,
the Subcommittee is currently recruiting new members. We would be pleased if your City
joins the Subcommittee. The Subcommittee meets on a quarterly basis with the next
meeting scheduled for February 16, 2006, at the County of Los Angeles Public Works
Headquarters, 900 South Fremont Avenue, in Alhambra. If your City is interested in joining
the Subcommittee or want to submit an article for inclusion in our Newsletter to share your
city's solid waste program with other cities please contact Ken Pellman at (626) 458-4094,
Monday through Thursday, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.
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We thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

lY~~
MARGARET CLARK, Vice-Chair
Los Angeles County Solid Waste Management Committee/

Integrated Waste Management Task Force and
Councilmember, City of Rosemead
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cc: All City Managers
All City Recycling Coordinators
Each Member of the Los Angeles County Integrated
Waste Management Task Force

Each Member of the Public Education and Information Subcommittee


